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Let God Speak to 

YOU! 
Communication is 

important in EVERY 

relationship 

http://pinerunchurch.org/reading-his-

word.html  . 

  We have heard from some of our 

international contacts how this 

program is providing a blessing to 

them.  2 Children’s ministries are 

using the reading and devotional we 

send out via Facebook & Messenger 

to teach the youth.   

   How can God use this to impact 

YOUR life?   

 

Take Time to 

Talk to God! 
 

      It is amazing that with all of the 

people in the world and issues they 

have; GOD IS NEVER TOO BUSY to 

hear from you.  Faced with health, 

career, family, sin, or society issues 

that you can’t handle?  God is there.  

He is also there to lighten the load on 

the issues you “can handle”.   He 

wants to hear from you.  Take time to 

talk, give thanks, praise and present 

your requests. 

 

      

Get to Know 

 

       Your Bible 
 

 
 

Sundays in February     9:30 am 

The weather has caused havoc with 

our schedule.  Having an elderly 

congregation, we take extra 

measures to keep them safe when 

the roads start getting bad.   We will 

continue (as the Lord enables) our 

study and looking at the various 

New Testament books and what 

each one is about in a “quick 

overview”.  Join us and discover 

which books are closest to the 

situations that you are dealing with.  

Then determine which will be most 

applicable to your family and 

friends.  (SPOILER ALERT!!!—

Eventually you will discover that: 

“All Scripture is God breathed and is 

useful for teaching, rebuking, 

correcting and training in 

righteousness so that the man of 

God may be thoroughly equipped 

for every good work”  2 Tim. 3:16, 

17)   For now, start where you think 

it will do you the most good! 

  

 
Figure 1 "Leviticus" 

   We have been discovering how God 

set up roles for a society that covered: 

labor, health, social, as well as crime 

issues.   We will be seeing how the 

Feasts were used by God to unite the 

nation, keep them focused, and were 

fulfilled and completed in Jesus.  

Discover things from God’s Word you 

never knew! 

    We also take time to get caught up 

with what is going on in the lives of 

the people of Pine Run and now 

adding people from around the world 

and then lift them up in prayer! 

   Seeing God work in a teens life, 

helping them find their way, grow 

to seek prayer for others and find 

purpose is an amazing process. 

    We have recently added a 

second study for a nearby family 

on Wednesday Nights.  This is such 

an encouraging time to see the 

hunger and desire for God’s Word! 

     

Teen Training—

Thursdays  @ 7 pm 

  

 

Following a recent storm, we 

found water in the church 

basement.  Water was removed, 

carpets dried and then Jaydin 

helped with the shampooing of 

the carpets. 

 

    GOD CONTINUES TO BLESS! 
Turning things over to God and 

relying on Him to provide can seem 

“scary”; but will result in being 

amazed! 

  When you are trying to survive, 

losing two Sundays of income in a 

month can be catastrophic.  God has 

provided through these times with 

people on Wednesday bringing their 

offerings, along with donations 

coming through the mail  As a result 

all of Januarys’ bills are paid, quarterly 

bills are paid and utilities due first 

part of February are paid. 

    Then He also provides through 

savings.  Recent flooding resulted 

from a broken sump pump.  A 

member repaired for $10; volunteers 

removed water and shampooed 

carpets at no cost!  How many 

hundreds was the congregation 

spared, do you think?  God is great! 
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